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f October 6, 1982

Professor Bruce von Zellen
Northern Illinois University
DeKalb, Illinois 60115

In the Matter of
COMMONWEALTH EDIS0N COMPANY

(Byron Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

Dear Professor von Zellen:

I am in receipt of your September 29 letter requesting copies of two
documents, denominated NUREG-0782 and OMNI-20. NUREG-0782 is a four volume,
plus memorandum, draft environmental statement on 10 CFR Part 61. A single
copy is available free upon written request to the Division of Technical
Information and Document Control, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, D. C. 20555. OMNI-20 is a March 1979 waste inventory report
prepared by Battelle Laboratories under contract for the Department of
Energy. It is available for purchase from the National Technical Information
Service, Springfield, Virginia 23161.

As I indicated on several prior occasions, any requests for information
related to DAARE/ SAFE'.s participation in the Byron proceeding should be
initiated formally through its designated representative in the case.

Sincerely,

Steven C. Goldberg
Counsel for NRC Staff
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